Cian Magee,
Address: 14 Glencairn Garth,
                 Leopardstown,
                 Dublin 18,
                 D18 E6E8
    Mobile: +353868453883
  E-Mail: cianmagee24@gmail.com 
HR Department
88 Harcourt Street,
St Kevin’s
Dublin,
D02 DK18

12th February 2023

Dear HR Department,  

I am writing to you to apply for the ByrneWallace LLP Summer Intern Programme taking place during the summer of 2023.

I am a third year Business and Law student in University College Dublin, 

I first heard about the ByrneWallace LLP summer intern programme from my mother and the more I read about the position within the firm and the culture and values that existed therein, the more I realised an internship there would be unlike any other and would grant me exposure to the inner workings of a diverse and leading Irish law firm. 

A key reason why I wish to be an intern in ByrneWallace LLP, is its diverse portfolio of practice areas. I have studied multiple areas of law in my university course, some of which overlap with the practice areas which your firm operates in and learning how these areas of law apply outside of the lecture theatre would be an invaluable experience to me, both while an intern and in any future career.
 
A further reason why I wish to join ByrneWallace LLP on an internship is the culture the firm prides itself on, namely the commitment to delivering an excellent service to clients and legal expertise, along with your progressive outlook on technology and emphasis on collaboration. Collaboration of this nature is a strength of mine; as captain of my club football team, I am always working with other players on the team to encourage and drive them on to be a better version of themselves, so that it benefits the individual and the team. As such, I believe that an internship at ByrneWallace LLP would allow me to further develop my values and skills in a supportive environment.

Thank you for considering my application, and I await your response. 

Yours sincerely, 

Cian Magee




